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The April meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Lake County Vector Control District has been 
cancelled due to the COVID-19 Emergency Response.  All business from the April meeting will 
be postponed until the regularly scheduled meeting at 1:30 P.M. on May 13, 2020 in the LCVCD 
Board Room, 410 Esplanade, Lakeport, CA 95453.  
 
The District Office is closed to the public during this emergency.  For more information, please 
call (707) 263-4770 or visit our website at www.LCVCD.org.  
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